
LEGO
Character building with Heroes
Of the Bible.

Let's get creative!

Meet the tutor:

My name is Stacey Rhoades-Huizar. I am a
homeschooling mom of four great kids: Alex,
11; Sophie, 9; Elena, 6 and Jackson 3. I have
such a love for teaching my children and
growing them in the love of Christ. When I'm
not teaching or managing my household I'm
crafting, sewing or organizing. I have such a
creative spirit. I would love to be a part of
helping your children grow deeper in their
love of Christ while learning how to bring
their imaginations and creativity to life.

Contact Info:

Email:
Stacey.Rhoades.Huizar0511@gmail.com

Phone: 269-532-5431 Call or Text.

Course Description
Every week students will learn about a new
Hero of the Bible. We will build wonderful
creations on what we have learned that day
with LEGOs. We will explore our heroes'
good character traits, building on what it
means to have good character. We will learn
bible verses each week and read from The
Storybook Bible written by Sally Lloyd-Jones
and illustrated by Jago. We will incorporate
songs to reinforce memory for each bible
verse. This is a time for kids to explore their
imaginations and connect with our Lord and
Savior in the process. Let the fun begin!

Fees:
Tuition: $285 Material Fee: $40 (non
refundable. Due at registration.) * Upon
confirmation of registration you will receive a
welcome email from me with payment
details. Please contact me to send the
material fees within 10 business days. (due
from both Lamp and Non-Lamp families)
*Students will be responsible for bringing a
shoebox size box of legos to class each day.

Payment Options:

Self-Pay: Tuition Payment of $285 is due
9/7/2023 Please contact me if you would
like to set up a payment plan of $142.50 due
September 6, 2023 and $142.50 due
January 18, 2023.

LAMP tuition of $275 is submitted to
Lamp * If you are a LAMP family please
contact me directly. LAMP families are
responsible for any balances not paid by
LAMP. This balance is due by October 19,
2023. Families are required to self-pay for
any missed LAMP payments due to dropping
after the second class or not meeting LAMP
requirements.

Ages: 6-8 year olds Period 1: 8:30-9:50


